
 

 

AEA Friday Leadership Message 
 

December 15, 2017 
 

AEA FRIDAY LEADERSHIP MESSAGE 

Superintendent’s Message 

Dear AEA Families, 
 
Congratulations on coming to the end of the 2017 calendar year!  On behalf of the entire AEA 
Staff I would like to wish you all a wonderful and safe holiday season. Our schools will be 
closed from December 18th until January 5th.  We look forward to seeing our students and 
families back January 8th to kick off the New Year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Sciarretta 
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